
“Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee, 
thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health 
Provider Protection Act”

I want to ensure that I will have treatment choices and a preserved doctor-patient relationship 
in the future, During Covid and the research I had done, someone that already is on a 
prescription to stop blood clots should not be recommended for the covid vaccine. With 
business pressure to get the shot unless you have a doctor recommendation. Doctors were told 
only to recommend the shot. My doctor said that I was definitely a person that should not take 
the shot but he could not put that on paper or he would loose his job. That told me the medical 
profession was not independent and they need to be. Doctor and patient trust took a hit during 
covid with many now not trusting the doctors and profession. 
Secondly the WHO should not be mandating anything to the United States of America under 
the Constitution  the WHO has no jurisdiction on our soil. So it should also not have 
jurisdiction  in the State of OHIO.
I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73,
Sincerely
Dwana Alayne Evans


